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This year, I published three issues of The Advocate. This involved interviewing members 
across the country, soliciting photos for the cover, researching timely subjects of potential 
interest to our members, and editing articles submitted by our members. I also created a 
full-page advertisement for one state’s employment opportunities, a project I really 
enjoyed and would love to do again. 
 
I consistently looked for ways to expand my duties to help the organization achieve its 
goals, and will continue to do so in the coming year. 
 
 
 
 


